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“4.14.1    To support the regeneration of the wider area, the Owner and Canvax agree that, at any time, 

the Council may request them as freehold/leasehold owners and in control of the management company 

for the on-site roads and footpaths to enter into an agreement(s) with adjoining landowners to allow a 

vehicular , cycle and/or pedestrian route connection to be built on land within the site (as identified on 

the Plan) up to the site’s boundary and linking with adjoining land to the north and/or south as 

appropriate subject to that land being used for primarily residential traffic.  Such an agreement(s) shall 

include the granting of all necessary rights of way (at all reasonable times) across the roads and 

footpaths within the Development (but without granting unencumbered public rights in perpetuity [other 

than access rights for all occupiers of the buildings to be built on the adjoining land]). For the avoidance 

of doubt, neither the Owner, Camvax [sic] nor the on-site management company shall be required to pay 

for or contribute towards any physical works required on the site to facilitate a connection to adjoining 

land. 

 

“4.14.2  The Owner and Canvax (and including the on-site management company) agree to require no 

payment from the adjoining landowner/developer(s) for that agreement and the grant of vehicle , cycle 

and/or pedestrian rights of way except for being reimbursed for reasonable legal costs incurred in 

executing such an agreement(s).  The purpose of this agreement will be to enable effective vehicle, cycle 

and/or pedestrian links to adjoining land that may in the future be redeveloped to support the continuing 

regeneration of this part of Tottenham.” 
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